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14 February 2022 

Library 2022 
Teacher Librarian – Ms Pilarowski 

 
Dear Parents/Caregivers, 
 
This year I will be teaching all K-6 students for one hour a week in the library. Please feel free to contact me if you have 
any questions about the library or if I can help you, or your child, in any way. 
 
Opening Hours 
For Term 1, the school library is open every day at lunch time. 

Stage 2 (year 3 & 4) including M Yellow - Monday and Thursday. 
Stage 1 (year 1 & 2) - Tuesday and Friday. 
Stage 3 (year 5 & 6) including 3-6 Green - Wednesday 

The library offers children an alternate lunch area where they can borrow or read books, enjoy quiet activities, or create 
art and crafts. 
 
Student items required for the library 
Students from Kindergarten to Year 6 require a library bag to borrow their books. Library bags need to be labelled 
clearly with your child’s name and class to avoid confusion. Students will be allowed to borrow 2 books each week. 
Borrowing is to take place during your child’s class library time and at lunch time (on their Stage day) if they would like 
to borrow more than once per week. Please remind your child to return their library books on their designated library day 
– see below. 
 
Class Library Days 
Monday – 3 Yellow, 3 Red, K Blue 
Tuesday – 6 Blue, 6 Green, 3-4 Purple, 3-6 Green, 5 Yellow 
Wednesday – 4 Blue, 4 Green, 2 Blue 
Thursday – 1 Yellow, 1 Red, 1-2 Green, 2 Purple 
Friday – 5 Red, K Red, K Yellow 
 
Scholastic Book Club 
Our school is participating in Scholastic Book Club this year. Up to twice a term, during the school year, I will send home 
a Club catalogue with a different selection of books offered for all ages. Each order helps earn free books and teaching 
materials for our school, however there is never any obligation to order. Ordering is easy through the parent LOOP 
portal. Unfortunately, cash cannot be accepted so all orders must be placed online. If you have any questions or need 
any help, please get in contact and I’ll do my very best to help. 
 
Premier’s Reading Challenge 2022 
The Premier’s Reading Challenge aims to encourage a love of reading for leisure and pleasure in students, and to 
enable them to experience quality literature. It is not a competition but a challenge to each student to read, to read more 
and to read more widely. Information packs will be heading out to each family shortly with the details of how your child 
can participate in this year’s challenge. 
 
Other events scheduled for later in the year include the Scholastic Book Fair and Book Week & Book Week Parade. 
 
 
Ms Amanda Pilarowski                    Mr Garry Sheen 
Teacher Librarian                                                                                                                                                    Principal  
amanda.pilarowski5@det.nsw.edu.au 
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